This past summer, NYSG Dune and Habitat Education Specialist
Molly Thompson coordinated a dune stewards program along Lake
Ontario’s eastern shore with the help of The Nature
Conservancy and the NYS Department of
Conservation. One of four interns working along a
17-mile stretch of shoreline, SUNY at Cobleskill
undergrad Barry Mahar, (above right) educates a
visitor at the Southwick Beach/Lakeview Wildlife
Management Area. SUNY Oswego undergrad Garr
Owens stands on a new walkover at Black Pond
Wildlife Management area looking for shorebirds.
The program’s success has allowed for its return
next summer under Thompson’s supervision.
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